
 
 

STORM FLOODS SEATAC APARTMENT 
Displaces 50 People 

 

City of SeaTac, Wash. - (August 29, 2013) – 13 apartment units were damaged and 50 
people were displaced from their apartments as a result of the heavy rain storm which 
struck late in the afternoon on Thursday.  The apartment building located in the 16000 
block of Military Road in the City of SeaTac was undergoing a roof replacement when 
the storm began.  Though the roof was covered in plastic sheeting, the heavy rains 
managed to get under the sheeting allowing water into the attic as well as the 2nd and 
3rd floors of the building.  A City of SeaTac fire engine responded to the flooding call and 
found significant damage to 13 apartment units making those apartment units unsafe 
displacing theS families.  
 
The displaced families are being assisted with housing by the apartment management 
and American Red Cross.  There were no reports of injuries to any of the residents.  
 
 
About the City of SeaTac:  
Incorporated in February 1990, the City of SeaTac is located approximately midway 
between the cities of Seattle and Tacoma. The City of SeaTac is 10 square miles in area 
and has a population of 27,110. The City of SeaTac is a vibrant community, economically 
strong, environmentally sensitive, and people-oriented. The City boundaries surround 
the Seattle-Tacoma International Airport, (approximately 3 square miles in area) which 
is owned and operated by the Port of Seattle. For more information contact Jeff 
Robinson, economic development manager, at (206) 973-4812.  
 

### 
Media Contact:       Don Barberie, Public Information Officer 
                                    SeaTac Fire Department  
                                    PIO Cell: (206) 972-4082 
           Media Line: 253-856-4488 
                                     
 

http://www.portseattle.org/seatac
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